
 

 

May 27, 2021 
 
Subject: Update on Masks and Social Distancing in Peraton Facilities 
 
Dear Valued Supplier: 
 
With a majority of U.S. adults on their way to being fully vaccinated against COVID-19, Peraton is 
beginning to pivot to a posture that better reflects the reduced exposure risks to personnel within 
Peraton facilities. We collectively share responsibility for ensuring the health of our employees, 
suppliers, and customers, and we are appreciative of the diligence so many of you have shown in 
maintaining Peraton’s face covering and physical distancing requirements. This helped enormously as 
we’ve all navigated the pandemic and continued to support the mission success of our customers.   
 
Beginning June 1, fully vaccinated suppliers currently working in Peraton’s facilities are no longer 
required to wear face coverings or adhere to the six feet/two meters physical distancing guideline. This 
does not change Peraton’s current remote work posture, as workplace occupancy limits remain in place 
to which all suppliers are to adhere. 
 
The following protocols will be in place: 
 

• If your employee is fully vaccinated AND at least two weeks past their final dose, they no longer 
are required to wear a face mask or physically distance on Peraton property. 

• If your employee is not fully vaccinated (i.e., have received one or two doses, but are not at least 
two weeks past their final dose), they must continue to wear a mask and physically distance on 
Peraton property. 

• If your employee is not vaccinated, they must continue to wear a mask on site and must 
continue to physically distance.  

• Anyone, regardless of vaccination status, may continue to wear a mask if they would like 
additional protection, or does not want their vaccination status known. Wearing a mask on site 
is not indicative of vaccination status. 

 
On behalf of Peraton, thank you again for your ongoing efforts to ensure the health and safety of our 
employees, subcontractors and customers, especially those who have continued to support our 
customers’ missions onsite throughout the pandemic. 
 


